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RECOMMENDATION BY ICCAT 

RELATING TO MEDITERRANEAN SWORDFISH 
 

NOTING that the Commission’s Standing Committee on Research and Statistics (SCRS) in its May 2003 
Mediterranean Swordfish assessment has indicated the presence of a stable recruitment pattern and that the 
current exploitation pattern and level of exploitation are sustainable, as long as the stock does not decline; 
 
RECOGNIZING that the SCRS recommended that the current levels of exploitation not be exceeded, under the 
current exploitation patterns; 
 
CONSIDERING that the SCRS also indicated that the percentage of juveniles in the catches is relatively high and 
a reduction in their catches would improve the yield and spawning biomass per recruit. 
 

THE INTERNATIONAL COMMISSION FOR THE CONSERVATION 
OF ATLANTIC TUNAS (ICCAT) RECOMMENDS THAT: 

 
1. In order to protect small swordfish, Contracting Parties, Cooperating non-Contracting Parties, Entities or 

Fishing Entities shall take the necessary measures to reduce the mortality of juvenile swordfis h in the entire 
Mediterranean. 

 
2. Contracting Parties, Cooperating non-Contracting Parties, Entities or Fishing Entities shall take the necessary 

technical measures for their longline fisheries in order to ensure compliance with the objective. 
 
3. Contracting Parties, Cooperating non-Contracting Parties, Entities or Fishing Entities shall prohibit the use of 

driftnets for fisheries of large pelagics in the Mediterranean. 
 

 


